
Addendum No. 4 

To 

            The O’Neill Center Roof Replacement Natatorium  

                                  Bid No. 2020-MRC-0003 

                                                      Date:  December 20, 2019  

  

The following addendum will expand, amend, revise and clarify the specifications bearing the 

above title, and will become a part of them – not replace them.  All information in the original 

contract documents still applies unless specifically omitted or revised by the addendum.  

  

This addendum will consist of the following:   

 

 

1.  Posts the revised project and bid manual.   

2. Advises that the roof will be available for review on December 26, 2019.  Note that this 

viewing will be available only for those companies which attended the mandatory pre-bid 

on December 20, 2019.   

 

 

 

 

 

End of Addendum 


